
CANCELLATON OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The New Mexico Department of Health’s public hearing on the proposed amendment to 7.8.2 NMAC, “Assisted 
Living Facilities for Adults” is hereby CANCELLED.  The Hearing was to be held at 9:30 a.m. on August 18, 
2020, via Cisco WebEx online, via telephone, and, comments to have been be received via email through the day of 
the hearing until 5:00 p.m. Upon rescheduling, a new notice of public hearing will be published. The Department 
regrets any inconvenience caused by the cancellation of the hearing. 

 
 


